MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR BOB YOUNG, MAY 5, 2012





A memorial service was held for Robert R. Young on Saturday, May 5, 2012 at St. Paul's Church. Bob passed away on Tuesday, May 1.

Memorial donations may be made to St. Paul's Church.

Obituary in News and Observer 5-4-2012

Read Note from Bob Young

Last Updated (Friday, 31 October 2014)

Close Window



On Sunday, February 8, 2009, Bob Young was presented a watercolor painting of the Memorial Garden by Rev. George Adamik on behalf of St. Paul's for Bob's long-term, loving stewardship of the Garden. The watercolor was painted by Bev Kilpatrick. **Read more about the Memorial Garden**.



Last Updated (Sunday, 18 October 2009)

Close Window